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Council Business Meeting 
February 2, 2021 

Agenda Item Vacancies and Appointments to the Citizen’s Budget Committee - Update 

From Adam Hanks City Manager Pro Tem 

Contact adam.hanks@ashland.or.us; (541) 552-2046 

SUMMARY 
With the recent swearing in of new Councilors Moran and Hyatt, both prior Citizen’s Budget Committee members, 
two vacancies became available on the Citizen’s Budget Committee.  This past week, the resignation of Budget 
Committee Member Pam Lucas created a third vacancy.  This report provides Council with a recap of the process, 
timeline, and candidate pool for filling these three positions. 
POLICIES, PLANS & GOALS SUPPORTED 
N/A 
PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION 
January 5, 2021 Council Business Meeting 
BACKGROUND AND ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
At its January 5, 2021 Business Meeting, Council clarified that it was interested in utilizing the list of interested 
candidates that were part of a previous vacancy application process as well as to advertise for additional applicants. 
Announcement and advertising of the position vacancies were initiated and completed by City Recorder Melissa 
Huhtala with an application deadline of February 1, 2021. 
As of January 28, 2021, there are a total of nine applicants for the now three vacant positions.  Council is scheduled 
to fill the vacancies at the March 2, 2021 regular business meeting.  The final applications and appointment process 
will be a part of the Council meeting packet. 
FISCAL IMPACTS 
N/A 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
N/A 
ACTIONS, OPTIONS & POTENTIAL MOTIONS 
No action or motion required as this is only an update. 
REFERENCES & ATTACHMENTS 
N/A 
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